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A	Regular	Business	meeting	of	the	School	Board	was	held	on	Wednesday,	March	15,	2017	at	
7:00	p.m.	in	Cape	Elizabeth	Town	Hall	Council	Chambers.	[A	storm	pushed	the	regular	meeting	
date	of	March	14.]	An	Executive	Session	immediately	preceded.	
	
	
School	Board	members	present:		Heather	Altenburg	

	 Kimberly	Carr	
	 Susana	Measelle	Hubbs,	Vice-Chair	
	 Joanna	Morrissey		
	 Barbara	Powers		
	 Elizabeth	Scifres,	Chair	
	 John	Voltz	

Maggie	Gleason,	Student	Representative	
Kinnon	McGrath,	Student	Representative	

	
Howard	P.	Colter,	Interim	Superintendent	of	Schools	 		
	
	
Ms.	Scifres	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	7:02	pm.		
	
1. ADJUSTMENTS	TO	AGENDA	-	none	
	

2. APPROVAL	OF	SCHOOL	BOARD	MINUTES	–	
a) 	Executive	Session,	Tuesday,	February	14,	2017	
b) Regular	Business,	Tuesday,	February	14,	2017	
c) Budget	Workshop,	Tuesday,	February	28,	2017		
d) Executive	Session,	Friday,	March	3,	2017	

-	Ms.	Measelle	Hubbs	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	slate	of	minutes	as	
presented.	Ms.	Morrissey	seconded.	(Approved	7-0)		

	
3. COMMENTS	BY	STUDENT	REPRESENTATIVES	-	High	school	representatives,	Maggie	
Gleason	and	Kinnon	McGrath,	spoke	briefly	on	items	of	interest	from	the	students’	
perspective.	
	

4. COMMENTS	FROM	PUBLIC	ON	AGENDA	ITEMS	–	none	
	
5. COMMUNICATIONS	-				
	

a) Science	Bowl	State	Champions	–	Jeff	Shedd	briefly	introduced	representatives	
from	the	team	on	behalf	of	their	advisor,	Shawn	Guerrette.	The	team	has	won	an	all-
expenses	paid	trip	to	the	national	competition	in	Washington,	D.C.	courtesy	of	the	
Department	of	Energy.			

	
b) Legislative	Sentiment	~	Mock	Trial	Team	-		Rep.	Kimberly	Monaghan,	on	behalf	of	

Senator	Rebecca	Millett,	presented	a	legislative	sentiment	in	recognition	of	the	7th	
consecutive	State	Championship	Mock	Trial	Team.	

	










